
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                      February 28, 2022  
 
NORTH CAROLINA ABC COMMISSION SUSPENDS APPROVAL OF RUSSIAN-
PRODUCED PRODUCTS  
 
RALEIGH – In accordance with Executive Order 251, the North Carolina Alcoholic 
Beverage Control (ABC) Commission has suspended the availability of spirituous liquor 
products in North Carolina which are produced by Russian entities. Russian-produced 
Special-Order products are also no longer available.  
 
The Commission will continue to review the full list of approved products in North 
Carolina to determine whether additional suspensions should be applied. These 
suspensions will remain in effect until further notice and the Commission will continue to 
adhere to all state and federal regulations. 

 
 
 
ABOUT THE NC ABC COMMISSION  
North Carolina is one of 17 states to regulate alcohol through a control system. Since 1937, the North 
Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control Commission has provided regulation and control over the sale, 
purchase, transportation, manufacture, consumption, and possession of alcoholic beverages in the 
state of North Carolina. http://abc.nc.gov.  
 
MEDIA CONTACT  
Jeff Strickland 
919-632-4828 
Jeff.Strickland@abc.nc.gov  

### 

 

https://governor.nc.gov/media/2959/open
http://abc.nc.gov/
mailto:Jeff.Strickland@abc.nc.gov

